
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

12th July 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

In common with many other schools, we have taken the decision to make a change to the timings of the school day on 

Monday 15th July, in light of the Euro 2024 final taking place on the evening of Sunday 14th July. 

 

Whilst we appreciate that not all our students and staff may have an interest in the football, we know that a significant 

number of families will be watching the final between Spain and England and supporting our national team. 

 

Next week is activities week and therefore all students attending residential trips will have already had their arrival 

times communicated. 

The delayed start will only apply to students remaining in school next week. 

9.35am - Registration  

10.05am - Period 2 lessons will take place as normal 

 

If for any reason, you wish for your child to be in school from 8.30am please advise our attendance officer 

attendance@warlinghamtlt.co.uk.  In this instance, students should report to the LRC where a member of staff will be 

in attendance. 

 

I know that many members of our school community will be getting behind the England team and will be hoping for 

the best possible result without the need for extra time or a nail-biting penalty shoot-out. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher 
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